
St. Bethlehem Little League (STBLL) 

2024 Spring Baseball or Softball Team Sponsor 

Sponsorship Deadline: February 21, 2024 

 
 

St. Bethlehem Little League 50-Year Anniversary 

Sponsorship Opportunity 

Welcome to the Celebration! 

Join us in commemorating the 50-year anniversary of St. Bethlehem Little League! This milestone is 

symbolized by a special edition league logo proudly featured on over 1300 boy's and girl's uniforms. Your 

company's name and logo will share this spotlight, creating a lasting impression on the largest sanctioned US 

Little League organization in Montgomery County and the second largest in Tennessee. 

League Highlights 

Games unfold at Civitan Park, Montgomery County's premier baseball/softball complex. Your company's 

visibility extends beyond player jerseys, as field signs adorn all fields and walkways—reaching families and 

creating lasting brand recognition. 

Sponsorship Details 

To become a sponsor, simply visit our league's website at www.stbll.org. Navigate to the "Sponsor" tab on the 

homepage and click on the "2024 STBLL Sponsorship Form" hyperlink. Alternatively, access the sponsor form 

directly via this link: Sponsorship Form. 

Sponsorship Options 

• A team plaque is provided to Team Uniform and the combined Field Sign and Team Uniforms sponsors. 

$300 Option: Field Sign or Team Uniform 

• Field Sign: Your company name and logo displayed on a sign attached to field or walkway fencing. Field 

Signs are showcased during Spring season, Little League playoffs, and Fall Ball Season, reaching 

approximately 1,300 players, their families and friends during this instructional period. 

• Team Uniform: Your business name featured on the back of a spring team's jersey.  

• Business logo placement on the STBLL Facebook page and website. 

$400 Option: Combined Field Sign and Team Uniforms 

• Enjoy both a Field Sign and Team Uniform sponsorship.  

• Your logo prominently displayed on the league's Facebook page and website. 

All proceeds directly benefit the children of St. Bethlehem Little League and are 100% Tax Deductible. 

We appreciate your support in being a sponsor and showcasing your business through this community forum!  

For any inquiries, please contact Amy Bush, Sponsor Coordinator, at 931-247-7673, or Bud Burnett, Board 

Member, at 412-320-0413. 

https://www.stbll.org/
https://form.jotform.com/200174512579050

